
NDA postpones annual Supply Chain
Event

News story

The NDA has taken the decision to postpone its annual Supply Chain Event,
because of the ongoing Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak.

NDA postpones supply chain event

The event was due to take place on 3 February at The International Centre,
Telford, and it will be rearranged when it’s suitable to do so.

If you have registered for our event, then your booking will be carried over
to a future date. We expect to announce a new date shortly.

We remain committed to working with and developing our supply chain which is
essential in helping us to deliver our decommissioning mission.

For further information please contact the event management team at Marick at
info@decommsupplyevent.co.uk or call 0161 8777693.
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